
Board Meeting: 9/16/21

In Attendance: Marc St. Onge, Mark Sposato, Michelle Beirne, Cassey Bay, Kirk Sanders, Mark Rankin,
Ray Snow, Brian Estock, Ray Foisy, Julie Martel, Russ Fox, John Wilcox, Jess Boldyga, and Stacy Smith

● Financials discussed
● Board of Directors unanimously agreed on voting Mark Rankin back to the Board of Directors

after he attended his third meeting
● Rugged Maniac Parking:

○ Volunteers to contact Michelle to sign up
■ We need at least 10 volunteers per shift to run smoothly

○ $3,000 start up cash check needed
○ Kirk & Russ to set up Friday night
○ Soccer needs to direct all of their parking to the SRC Building Lot

● Roof:
○ Some donations are still coming in. May possibly do mail fundraiser that was discussed in

past meetings
○ Did not qualify for Block Grant
○ New bid came in at a lower price. Still waiting on presentation from organization that

would do a lease deal with solar panels
○ May look into solar panels on our own

● Misc. Info:
○ Police Training in Gym has been cancelled for week ending 9/25/21
○ Refrigerators in Kitchen need to be fixed- if can’t be fixed Board approves purchase of a

new refrigerator
○ IBS Security-they have fixed some issues but need to return the cameras. Michelle to

contact John Waitt again
● Soccer

○ Season has begun and is going well. In-town numbers are up-about 152 kids
○ Soccer pictures are being held in the gym on Saturday 9/25/21

● Summer Sports
○ No Update

● Basketball
○ CYO has not made a decision on if they will have a league this year so the committee is

looking into other possible options
● Floor Hockey

○ Has an upcoming committee meeting to discuss upcoming season
● School-Age Program

○ State is coming in for relicensing on 10/3/21
○ Need more staff


